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Atkins, Caelan

From: Tracy Smith <
Sent: 03 April 2023 20:48
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: No means no

Categories: Consultation Respone

We’ve already made clear why we do not want Aquind and its proposals anywhere. Not in Portsmouth, not 
anywhere. 
 
Is this fresh hell of a subsequent attempt caused by the seemingly toothless nature of the UK’s regulation 
authorities that you try again, hoping we’ll simply have to cave in? The current UK government disgusts me on so 
many levels but they acknowledged our objections last time. I can only hope they’ll do so again and refuse you. 
 
Go away. Leave Portsmouth and its people in peace.  
 
Tracy Smith 

 Southsea 
 
 




